
 

 

 

Sunday 1st November 2020 

 

2nd National Lockdown Announcement 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

 

As you are aware, yesterday evening the Prime Minister announced a 2nd national lockdown 

beginning on Thursday 5th November. However, schools are remaining open. 

 

Schools have not yet been given any further guidance or information and therefore we are 

assuming that, for now, our current risk assessment and COVID-19 practice remain the same. 

 

Therefore, we look forward to seeing the children on Tuesday 3rd November (tomorrow is a 

staff training day and the school is closed for the pupils).  

 

The teacher/parent phone consultations will go ahead as planned. 

 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

 

 
Thank you, 

 

 
 

Barbara Costa  

Executive Headteacher 

             


